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Newsworthy Issue #10 - Week of April 23th, 2023 

We want to hear from you and encourage you to share this newsletter with your faculty 
and spark conversations with relevant departments for more information. 

• The Saudi International Conference on Nuclear Power Engineering (SCOPE) is 
announcing its call for papers. To submit your abstracts, please visit 
https://kikx.kfupm.edu.sa/scope/. The submission deadline is April 30th. 

• The MX Project Exhibition for the College of Petroleum and Geosciences will take 
place on the 15th of May in the CPG building lobby. Feel free to pass by and view our 
students work. The MX Projects EXPO for other majors will tentatively take place in 
August, keep a look out for more information. 

• KFUPM accomplishes a new record achieving number 3 in the top universities listed 
on the “Top 100 Worldwide Universities Granted U.S Utility Patents for 2022” list issued 
by the National Academy of Inventors.  

• For the first time all the undergraduate university programs have been offered to both 
males and female students. The Early Admission cycle has closed and high demand 
and preference for newly launched programs such as Bioengineering, Material 
Science and Smart and Sustainable Cities was apparent.  

• KFUPM is the only Saudi university involved in the upcoming Saudi Space mission, 
the university will be participating with a scientific experiment, Cloud Seeding in 
Microgravity. The experiment aims to make artificial rain in space through the cloud 
seeing process.  

• The annual career day is set to take place in the first week of summer semester, the 
event attracts many companies on campus that offer employment and training 
opportunities for our students.  

• In collaboration with the SDAIA Joint Research Center for artificial intelligence, the 
Women in Data Science event will begin on the 4th of May, with a panel discussion 
from many prominent local and global experts in AI and Data Science. All faculty and 
students are welcome to join by registering at http://bit.ly/3My5pxj   
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